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        9:30  am Sunday School – 10:40 am Worship Service
     

THE Lord YOUR GOD IS WITH 

YOU, HE IS mighty to save.
    He will TAKE GREAT DELIGHT 

in YOU, HE WILL QUIET YOu 
with His love, He will 

rejoice over you with singing.

 
Zephaniah 3:17

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Worship Service
February 22, 2015

PIANIST - Marla Sanca
ELECTRIC PIANO - Christina Peters
SONG LEADER - Ken Letkeman

    
WORSHIP IN SINGING  

CALLTO WORSHIP - Gerry Hoeppner
ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING

OFFERTORY -  Emily Klassen
WORSHIP IN SINGING

SONG -  Alex Giesbrecht
CHILDREN’S  ITEM - Ladawn Neufeld
MESSAGE -  Pastor Peter Redekopp

End Time Events - Dan. 2:31-45
CLOSING SONG                                              

CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

Discipleship Classes – Classes will begin Next 
Sunday March 1st for anyone interested in Baptism or Membership 
at Glencross.   The classes will be during the Sunday School time 
and will continue for about   8 weeks with a Baptism/Membership 
service planned for April 19th or 26th.   If you are interested please 
email Pastor Peter.

Baby Dedication – A baby dedication service is being 
planned for Sunday, March 15th (note change of date).   If 
you would like to dedicate your child please contact Pastor 
Peter.

March 9th  - 7:30 pm  - Peter and Vicky's cell group will be 
meeting  at Ken & Irene Hildebrand.

NEXT SUNDAY - Message - Pastor Peter Redekopp



From the Sunday School Department

April 5   (Easter Sunday) - no S.S. classes
April 11 @ 8:30am - SS Staff Appreciation breakfast at church
June 14 @ 10:00am - Church Picnic at Stanley Park
June 21 @ 9:30am - Promotion Sunday
June 28 - No Sunday School - Summer schedule begins

Adult Sunday School meets every Sunday at 9:30 am in the dining 
hall. Come join us for fellowship followed by  a 10 minute devotional at 
10 am. All Adults are welcome. Coffee will be served.   

THIS WEEK 
Tuesday - Ladies Fellowship Event – 7:30 p.m. at church
All ladies are invited to a baby shower to support the Pembina Valley 
Pregnancy Care Center.  We will be collecting items to donate to the 
Center.   Heather Dyck, Pregnancy Care Center Volunteer, will be 
sharing about the Center. Please come out for a fun evening of 
fellowship, games and supporting an organization in 
our community. If you cannot come you may drop 
items off at the church.  For more information please 
talk to Nettie Friesen or Marian Redekopp.
Suggested donation items:   diapers (all sizes), formula, wipes, 
blankets (new & used - receiving blankets, crochet blankets, quilts, 
etc.), we stock clothing (new & used) - size newborn to size 2,  
sleepers, onesies, pants, t-shirts, hats, sock, etc.), bibs, burp cloths, 
baby soap, baby  lotion, diaper rash cream, bath towels, wash cloths, 
pacifiers, hygiene items – nail clippers, combs, etc., items for Mom – 
lotions, toiletries, note pads, etc.
Thursday - Harold & Loretta’s care group meets at Albert
                     & Ruth Pauls

 7:30 - Pete & Louise’s care group meets @ church



From the Program Committee
1) Music/Talent  Night  - we are having a fun evening to share some 
talents and music! This will be happening Mar. 22 at 7pm. 
There is a sign up sheet in the foyer. Please sign up by  Mar. 
1. Looking forward to seeing a variety of skills! 
2) Easter choir - we are looking to have an Easter choir this year, 
which is Apr. 5. Please sign up  soon, practices are to take place 
during March Sunday school hours.
3) Church camping - we are going camping in Plum 
Coulee the weekend of July 24-26. There is a new sign up 
sheet in the foyer, please sign up even if you signed the old 
one. Please indicate if you would be bringing a camper or 
tent, coming just for the day, and if you'd be interested in 
one or both nights. 

 


